
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PROPOSED BY-LAWS OF TSWELOPELE LOCAL MUNICIPALITY 
 

1. Notice is hereby given that the Tswelopele Municipality has proposed to adopt the Electricity Supply By-
laws. 
2. Written comments must be handed in at the office of the Municipal Manager, Municipal Offices or posted 
to the Municipal Manager, PO Box 3, Bultfontein, 9670 or faxed to the Municipal Manager at 051 853 1332, 
or send by e-mail to the Municipal Manager at:  logov@tswelopele.org 
3. Comments must reach the office of the Municipal Manager not later than 21 calender days after the date 
of this publication.  Comments received after this date will not be considered. 
4. Copies of the draft By-laws will be available for perusal at the libraries and municipal offices in Bultfontein 
and Hoopstad during normal office hours.  A copy of these draft  By-laws may also be obtained from the 
aforementioned offices at a nominal fee. 
5. Persons who are not able to read or write and wish to comment on these draft By-laws will be assisted by 
the relevant department at the Technical Offices in Bultfontein and Municipal Offices in Hoopstad.  Me Neo 
Putsoa can be contacted on 051 853 1111 to make an appointment. 
6. Public participation / community meetings to discuss the contents and to receive proposals for the 
improvement of the abovementioned By-laws will be held as follows: 
 
30 May 2023 at 17:00 – Bultfontein Town Hall 
31 May 2023 at 17:00 – Hoopstad Town Hall 
 
TJ MATYESINI 
ACTING MUNICIPAL MANAGER 
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